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Porzio Bromberg & Newman, P.C. Announces 
New York Office Relocation to Midtown

October 20, 2020

Porzio Bromberg & Newman, P.C. is pleased to announce the relocation of its New York office to 1675 Broadway, a 35-
story, 850,000 s/f office tower in Midtown.  Porzio plans to relocate from its current location at 156 West 56th Street to 
1675 Broadway in the first quarter of 2021.

"During these uncertain times, Porzio is thrilled to continue its long-standing presence in the New York market and we are 
excited about our impending move to 1675 Broadway," said Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr., Managing Principal of Porzio, Bromberg 
and Newman, P.C., and President of Porzio Life Sciences, LLC, Porzio Governmental Affairs, LLC, and Porzio Compliance 
Services, LLC. 

Just steps away from Times Square and the 7th Avenue and the 57th Street subway, 1675 Broadway is a prime location that 
will allow the firm to continue its growth trajectory and accommodate Porzio's vital client market.  The New York office 
relocation is part of Porzio's strategic national growth in response to increasing client demand and success within significant 
business hubs across the country. 

"Porzio is proud to be in the position to continue to support our strategic growth initiatives, including the move to our new 
office in New York on the heels of opening our new Delaware office," continues Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr.  The move to 1675 
Broadway is the firm's 2nd new office space this year, following the Wilmington, Delaware, office opening in September 
2020.  


